
 

 
 

 

 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1626/2022-23                16.02.2023 
 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 

 

As per the information received from SPEA, The Big Heart Foundation, in 

cooperation with Sharjah Charity International, are organizing a fund raising 

campaign - Bridges of Giving Campaign - to offer relief to earthquake victims 

in Turkey and Syria. 

 

Sharjah Charity International will distribute cash donation boxes to private schools 

during the period starting from Monday, 20/February/2023 until Thursday, 

23/February/2023. Parents who are willing to participate in this campaign are requested 

to send their donations by cash through your ward in a sealed envelope marked to the 

respective class teacher. No donations will be accepted after the last date, i.e. 23.02.2023 
 

Solicit your kind co-operation in this noble cause. 

 

With warm regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

RAFIA ZAFAR ALI 

PRINCIPAL 

 
…………………….……………………..………………………….………………………… 
 

Acknowledgement Slip 
 
Received circular, Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1626/22-23 dated 16.02.2023 regarding the fund 

raising campaign to offer relief to earthquake victims in Turkey and Syria. 

 

We are hereby sending an amount of AED. ________ cash with my ward 

_________________ of Grade: ________ Sec: _________ towards the cause. 

 
Signature: ___________________________ 

 

Name of Parent: _________________________________  

 

Mobile No: _________________  Date : ___________________ 

 


